
BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 
 

 

TAKE NOTICE, the Zoning Board of Adjustment 

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 5, 2019  

has been cancelled due to an insufficient notice.  

 

The application for Edward & Christine Ciesla 

Appl#18-025-ZB, Block 478 Lot 5  

 will be Tentatively heard on  

Tuesday, March 5, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 

New Publication & Notice is Required. 

 


